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Issue 16: 15th January 2021 
‘Do everything with a good heart and expect nothing in return and you will never be 

disappointed.’ Mindful Christianity. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Next week the children in: 

Reception will be making dinosaur bread boulders! (Otherwise known as bread rolls) 

Year 1 will be experiencing an out of this world alien landing. 

Year 2 will be sharing Mr Benn’s imaginative stories and practicing money skills with our mini shop. 

Year 3 will become paleontologists as they examine bones from mysterious creatures. 

Year 4 will be designing and making their own musical instruments and trying these out in their 

music lesson (video to follow!) 

Year 5 will be facing the final frontier as they continue their journey into space. 

Year 6 will be illusionists and magicians, with the help of science!  

 

IMPORTANT HOLIDAY DATES 

INSET DAY – 12th February 

Half term – 15th – 19th February inclusive 

Monday 22nd February – new term 

Easter holidays – 2nd – 16th April inclusive 

Monday 19th April – new term 

INSET – 28th May 

Half term – 31st May – 4th June inclusive  

Wednesday 21st July – children BREAK UP for the summer  
22ND AND 23RD JULY INSET  

 

The lovely Nicky and Adam at Nicky's Glow Beads & Gifts in Saltash are offering a fundraising 

donation to Bishop Cornish PTA for every 'Make your own kit,’ including their stunning new ‘Solar 

system decoration kit' purchased from them. 

If you order online please state BishopCornish21 in the instruction box or if ordering via their 

facebook page please add BishopCornish21 to the message to enable us to receive the very kind 

donation. 

Order Available:  Online - https://www.nickysglowbeads.com/product/make-your-own-kits 

 

 

 

 

 
Year 4 have been learning about sound and how sound 

waves travel. We loved Barney’s pan-pipes which he made 

at home and those children in school were also doing the 

same work in class. Keep it up everyone.  

 

https://www.nickysglowbeads.com/product/make-your-own-kits?fbclid=IwAR215jB3d-5ttePm84ex5oQBMLxqOSZvHK9irsSlxPEORccdN2vNREHkMMc


 

 

 

 

 
Reception class all miss their 

friends who are learning at 

home – they can’t wait to 

see you all again. Mrs Edlin 

has been sent some lovely 

photos via Tapestry showing 

what children have been 

up to at home.  

 

Cooking seems to be a popular 

theme in year 5 – especially 

cooking with chocolate! They 

have also been learning about 

space – Maisie and Freya we are 

all so impressed with your 

learning about the universe – the 

planets, stars and moons. WOW! 

 

 

  

 


